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Copies of town maps were made available by Rich and Sue
Freeman. Additional copies are available and can be used for
drawing suggested trail possibilities.

Items needed for the trail system like map and picture
houses were discussed . Some members can secure salvageable
lumber and materials for use in building same. Sue Freeman
volunteered her Father to build some of the above desired
items. Sue Freeman distributed a list of much needed items
which might be donated for the building and maintaining of
the trail.

Membership: A brief discussion followed regarding
collection of dues, issuing receipts and membership cards
The Freemans will comprise a New Membership interduction-
invitation letter.

Walks: A monthly walk was discussed and general agreement
was for the second Saturday of each month to be the walk
date. This being accepted, the next walk date will be
Saturday December 14th at 9:30 A M. A walk in Boughton Park
Will be lead by Ruth Nellis, with the meeting place being
the Stirnie Road parking lot.

The January walk will be January 11th at 9:30 A M from
the Fishers Fire Hall, and will be lead by Larry Fisher and
Chauncy Young.

The Treasurer reported an income of one cent - a
donation.

The next regular meeting will be Tuesday January 28th
1992.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:55.

The above edited by Chairwoman Bryan.

Bernard McCarthy
Secretary


